Ploooooasgaj

T
ey
NS



Ramsey, Annette

From: jen.aftac@gmail.com on behalf of Jennifer Dixon [jennifer_brown@us.aflac.com]
Sent: , - Monday, April 11, 2011 11:32 AM

To: v % Ramsey, Annette

Subject: Re: Green Tornado Production

Hi,

The new address is:

5451 Millenia Lakes Blvd, Apt 176
Orlando, FL 32839

And it is both the mailing and principal address.

Thank you.

On Fri, Apr 8, 2011 at 9:21 AM, Ramsey, Annetie <ARamsey{odos.state. {l.us> wrote:

.
A .

We received your email reGuesting an address change for'ihe abm}e corporation. Unfo_r}'unately [ did;nol
receive the attachment. Please respond to this email and let me know what the new address will be and if it isﬂ"
the mailing ?ddress, principal address or both.

Thank you

Annette Ramsey

Amendment Section-Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Depariment of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customner Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

Jennifer Dixon

AFLAC

District Sales Coordinator
1650 Sand Lake Rd, Ste 201D
Orlando, FL 32809

(407) 484-6972 Cell

(866) 878-6972 Fax

jennifer brewn@us.aflac.com




